KANSAS STATE COLLEGE
OF AGRICULTURE AND APPLIED SCIENCE

MANHATTAN

DEPARTMENT OF
PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS | OQctober 16, 1944

ire Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Xansas

Lawrence, hAansas

Dear Zhorg:

3 ®

Thanks for your letter dated October 1ll. Seems To
me that you have the correct idea with regard to the basketball
tournament to be held in Kansas City during the month of Decembers.
I assure you that we will be zlad to assist you 1in any way possible
to make this tournament interestings for the spectators. llearse
very greatful to you for the time you are putting in on thils
particular problem and I assure you that your efforwys are deeply
appreciated. ' |

Will vou please inform us as to the pars you wlsh us
to plav in the series and we will be very happy to cooperate.
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Sincerely yours,

\

M, Fe Ahearn
Director
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